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To the Planning Board,
The Conservation Commission reviewed the ATO conditional use application
and voted to convey to the Planning Board its belief that the four specific
criteria are met provided the applicant provides periodic reports to the Town
satisfactorily demonstrating that the necessary ongoing maintenance of the
porous pavement is carried out.  The commission also recommends that before
and after photographs of parts of the site pertinent to the conditional use are
provided by the applicant.  The commission also recommends that the two
Norway Maple trees in front of the building remain.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
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